Emerald Class Newsletter
8.12.2017 — Term 2

What have we been learning?

This week the children did an amazing job performing in their Christmas play! | am sure you will agree,
thank you all for coming.

The children have re-written an elf story this week focusing on capital letters and full stops as they are
often forgotten in their writing. Ask your children about the story | am sure they will tell you all about it.
Also this week we have discussed their own sacred places and where they like to be themselves. Another
discussion was about how we communicate with each other and they had brilliant ideas from sign
language to shouting. The children explored creating different effects for their background in the artwork
for the big blue day!

The children all had a wonderful time watching the Wizard of Oz and were beautifully behaved!

REMINDER - Big Blue day is next Thursday (14™") Parents are welcome at 1:30 — 3:00pm. The children
decided to wear blue for the day and can’t wait to share their learning with you.



Use age appropriate dictionaries to check meanings.

Mental Maths: Number bonds to 10

Example: Can you recall number bonds to 10?
Adult: 6 Child: 4
Next Week

The children will be preparing for the big blue day and will be exploring aerial maps to create their own.
They will also be looking into the structure of common animals.

Dates for you Diary

Big Blue Day — Reminder children want to wear blue for the day — 14t December @ 1:30pm-3:00pm



